
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

Dear Friends, 

While I appreciate the dilemma you face developing a budget in this time of Covid 19, I believe your 

cutting the Firesafe Council budget so drastically is short sighted and will only contribute further to even 

greater social and financial crisis in the future. 

Please reconsider this cut and help neighborhoods afford to protect them selves from potential fire 

hazards. 

 

Paul Reiber 

President 

Caspar Community Board 

707 964 7151 

tel:7079647151

